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Newsletter 28 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Support available in the local area   This South Oxfordshire District 

Council link gives useful support, advice and guidance relating to Covid-19 for 

individuals, families and businesses. It includes details on the vaccination 

programme. 

End of term    The first two weeks of having all children back in school 

have flown by with huge amounts being achieved in every class; the children 

continue to build on the hard work done at home and at school earlier in the year. I 

can’t quite believe that next week is our final full week of term. We finish on 

Wednesday 31 March at 1.00pm for Classes 1 and 2 and 1.15pm for Classes 3, 4 

and 5, so there is no after school club. The children will have lunch at school before 

heading off for a well-deserved break.  

Best wishes  

 

Mr. J. Veness 

https://www.southoxon.gov.uk/south-oxfordshire-district-council/coronavirus-community-support/
https://www.southoxon.gov.uk/south-oxfordshire-district-council/coronavirus-community-support/

